
HB1212 OPPOSE 

State Retirement and Pension System - Director of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 

and Governance Program 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

I strongly oppose this bill.  I do not subscribe to DEI policies nor do I support ANY 
“governance” program which employs ESG standards and procedures, operated by a 
small group of people, and from the top-down in the SRPS system.  I am a long-time state 
employee and I am in the SRPS system.  Please oppose this bill. 

 

Peggy Williams 
Severna Park 
D31 


